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Headteacher’s news: 
It has been a very busy and tiring week but a very special one too. 

 

The highlights include all the Christmas performances from our 

EYFS, KS1 and LKS2 children who I thought were brilliant.  We are 

looking forward to UKS2 Very Victorian Christmas assembly next 

week.  In addition to this, we have attended a lovely Christmas 

Singalong at Pudsey Civic Hall as well as a Christmas Story Time 

event at Yeadon Library. 

 

We are trying to report more and more of our events on our  

Facebook and Instagram pages but still need permissions.  If you 

have not completed the permissions survey sent by ParentPay 

email then please do so as soon as possible. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tues 19 Dec: 09:30 UKS2 Christmas 

Assembly & Infant Christmas parties pm 

Wed 20 Dec: UKS2 Christmas parties pm 

Thurs 21 Dec: LKS2 Christmas parties pm  

Fri 22 Dec: Last day of term. 

Christmas dinner & Christmas 

jumper day. 

Mon 8 Jan: School opens for 

Spring 1 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 

Nursery Reception  Y1 Pear Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry 

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech  

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple 

No assemblies this week due to the 

Christmas shows. 

School Uniform: Miss Atkinson, with 

the help of FORP, has now finished 

sorting the generous donations of 

second hand uniform.  Thank you for 

donating - our boxes 

are bursting so we do 

not need anything else 

bringing in until further 

notice.  The uniform will 

be put out on the last 

Wednesday of every 

month in the hall (or outside if it is 

nice weather) for parents to come 

and help themselves.  The first of 

these dates will be next Wednesday 

20 December 2023.  

We have spoken to our website provider - Webanywhere - regarding the 

issue with the links below but it has still not been resolved.   In the  

meantime, you can view blogs via class pages on the website. 

KS1 (left) performed The  

Inn-Spectors on Wednesday 

and Thursday.   

 

EYFS (below) performed 

Wriggly Nativity on  

Tuesday.   

 

Below left, children from 

across school enjoyed the 

Singalong at Pudsey Civic 

Hall. 

 

The KS2 choir (right)  

performed some songs at 

Yeadon Library’s ‘Christmas 

story time’ event. 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/nursery-class-blog-2023-24
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/apple-class-blog-2023-24
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2023-2024
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cedar-tree-year-34/cedar-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022

